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The work I have done in the winter quarter is in the following:
1) After getting the journal paper comments from the reviewers, I read a lot of related papers.

2) Rewrite the paper according to the reviewer’s suggestions.

3) Back to work on the LDPC project, rewrite the code to make it work for 3 rates =1/2, 5/8, 7/8.

4) The old LDPC encoding and decoding uses regular H matrix. Using new irregular H matrix, 0.5 dB SNR performance can be get. I began to work to change rate=1/2 to irregular structure, and make it work.

5) Begin to load all the VHDL code to Xilinx FPGA and verify its function.

Plan for the next quarter: Verify the LDPC part in Xilinx FPGA, and begin the back-end work for ASIC.

